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OLYMPIC DAYS 
Next Monday and Tuesday are Olympic days at Yew Tree.  This will be an opportunity for your children to 
take part in some athletic activities with outside coaches. 
Years 3,4,5 and 6 will take place on Monday and Nursery, Reception, Y1 and Y2 will take place on Tuesday. 
Please make sure your child has their PE kit and suitable trainers. 
It is forecast to be warm so your child can bring a bottle of water and should wear sun cream. 

I’m sure they’ll have a fun time. 

OUTSTANDING MONIES 
If you are still in arrears for dinner money or before and after school club can you please bring these up to 
date as soon as possible and definitely by the last week of term.  The school should pass all debts to the 
council at the end of the year and this could see extra costs being added or legal action being taken. 
If you need to speak to somebody about this please contact the office. 

Message for Mrs Buckley/Mr Bhatti……… 
___________________________________________________________________________________________ 
___________________________________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Child’s Name ___________________ Class____________________   
 
 

UNIFORM 
If you would like to order new uniform for next year to make sure you have it for the September please 
return your order form to the office. 
The earlier you order the easier it is for everybody.  If your child has an amazing growth spurt we will 
exchange uniform as long as the tags are still on. 

If you need a new form please call into the office. 

LAST DAY 
Unfortunately due to a few problems we had at the end of last year we have decided to close school slightly 
earlier this year on the last day. 
School will close for the Summer on Friday 20th July at 1.15pm.  There will be no after school club on this 
day.  Apologies for any inconvenience caused. 

YEW TREE APP 
Please remember the Yew Tree App has been updated.  You need to download the ‘School Jotter’ app (green 
pencil logo) for free from the App Store and Play Store.  Once you have this you will be able to search for 
the Yew Tree app which will have our logo on it. 
The App is a great way to keep up to date with everything going on at school as copies of all letters are 
available. 

READING REWARD DAYS 
During the next couple of weeks we will complete the rewards for the reading challenge.  Children reaching 
250 reads will get a visit to the cinema and the children who have reached 300 will visit Pizza Hut as an 
extra treat.  We would like to thank all parents for supporting the school with our reading challenge. 

SUMMER HOLIDAY CLUB 
School will be running a holiday club for the first 2 weeks of the summer holiday. 
The club will run from 9am to 3pm.  More information and booking forms will come out later this week or 
early next week. 

Thanks 


